October 14, 1980

Dan Gillen, Chief

Fuel Processing and Fabrication Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Gil.en:

Enclosed you will find eight (8) corrected copies of our maps
that we discussed over the phone on October 3, 1980. ]

If you have any further questions, please feel free to give me
a call,

Sincerely,

J. R. Lane
Radiation Safety Officer
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